
Transition Committee 

 

The transition team for uniting the libraries in East Haddam met at the E.H.F.P. Library on July 10.  The 

meeting was called to order at 7 P.M. and those in attendance were: 

  Eileen Schwartz 

  Shea Jezek 

  Earl Blanchard 

  Barbara Kiley 

  Denys Shorthouse 

  Donna Mc Glinchey 

Discussions were held on the wording of the New Library System as well as the legal way the merger can 

occur.  A list of proposals for achieving the merger will be presented to the selectmen for their review. 

The meeting was adjourned at 9 P.M. The next meeting will be Aug. 28 at the Rathbun Library at 7P.M. 

    Respectfully Submitted, 

    Barbara Kiley  


